













20th  January, 2014


Dear Parents,


· On this Wednesday January 22nd we welcome Fr. Gerard Condon, for his annual visit to the school to discuss the Alive O Programme with the boys.

· The boys will be going home this Thursday January 23rd at 1.50p.m. to facilitate  a staff meeting.

· It is a special year for second class pupils, they are busy preparing for their First Holy Communion. Next Sunday they have their third ‘Do This in Memory’ Mass.  Their First Confession is on March 19th.

· The Ceremony of Light for the Confirmation children will take place on February 1st during the Taize Mass at 8p.m. We wish the pupils well as they prepare for this event.


· We would like to inform you that Wednesday January 29th is a special day for grandparents.  We invite all our grandparents and parents to join us for 10’o clock Mass on this day.  We hope as many people as possible can attend.   

· Our 6th class pupils will be participating in a fun day on Wednesday January 29th in Scoil Mhuire Secondary School.  We hope they have an enjoyable time.
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· The Annual Credit Union Quiz is taking place in the Edel Quinn Hall on Friday January 31st.  We wish all the boys taking part every success.  

· Pupils from 5th class are taking part in a Basketball Blitz in Cork on Tuesday February 4th.  We wish our team well and hope they have an enjoyable day out.

· The Parents Association are holding a meeting on Tuesday January 28th in the school at 8p.m.  We encourage as many as possible to attend. 



· Don’t forget to log on to the school website for up to date information on school activities.  The address is www.stcolmansbnskanturk.com 

· Don’t’ forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns


· I conclude by thanking all the staff, parents and pupils for their continued work and commitment in the school.


Is mise le meas,

_______________
Eilish Finnegan,
Principal.


